
Another successful and productive
month is behind us.

Elections were held, money was raised,
the stove was maintained and the fire
suppression system was repaired and
recharged, as were our fire
extinguishers.  

The stove, however, is aging, so the
Executive Committee is looking into
replacing it.  Keep an eye out for a
fundraiser specifically targeting this
project in the future.

Speaking of fundraisers, the Flea
Market was a great success.  More on
that later.  Thanks to everyone who
made the event possible.

The Dinner Dance also continued it's
successful trend from last month with
a great turn out from the community. 
 We'd love to see you join the fun!

Finally, the Post is participating in the
Palatka Memorial Day Parade.  It is our
duty to honor our fallen comrades. 
 We hope for a large turn out.

NEED A LEGION
SHIRT OR HAT?
Contact Regina Hartsfield
to see if the Post can help! 
(573) 201-9488
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Executive Meeting - June 13
BSA Car Wash - June 11
General Meeting  - June 20
Dinner Dance - June 18
Breakfast - June 25

Be sure to see the full calendar at the end of the
newsletter.

UPCOMING EVENTS
MONTHLY HIGHLIGHTS



More News
ELECTIONS
Officer Elections were held at the general
meeting on May 16.  The meeting was well
attended.

Below are the results:

Commander :                     Errol Houck
1st Vice Commander:      Dan Carroll
2nd Vice Commander:   C J Myers
3rd Vice Commander:    Harry Klein
Finance:                               Regina Hartsfield
Chaplain:                             Ed Ralosky
Historian:                             Paul Warring
Sgt @ Arms:                        Carl Hawkins

Members @ Large:           Jim Dandeneau
                                                Rob Coulliette
                                                Ron Leggett

Conference Delegates:   Ron Sliter
                                               Bruce Howe

COMMUNITY FLEA
MARKET REPORT

The Semi-Annual Flea Market was a great
success. A BIG thanks to all the members
and the community who
came out to support this event in
whatever way they could.

The proceeds of this event went to
purchase materials for the Post to replace
the deteriorating road sign.

This is such an overwhelmingly popular
event, that we are often asked "When is
the next one?" or "Can you do this every
month?". While the idea is tempting, the
event takes a good deal of effort to
coordinate successfully and we fear it will
become mundane if we hold it too
frequently.

Therefore, mark your calendars, as the
next one is set for September 10th.  We'll
continue to hold it alongside the BSA Car
Wash and invite the Blood Mobile back
(Who were very pleased with the 15
donors they recieved, including 2 Double
Red!).

Thanks again to all who supported the
event!

This newsletter is growing and will improve over time,
but I need everyone's assistance.  If you have anything
to add or mention, please let me know no later than 1
week following the general meeting!

There will be more in the next Newsletter as I learn the
ropes and get more input.  
Thanks for your patience.
CJ Myers, 2nd Vice, 386-336-3482

MORE TO COME


